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POLICY 
 
As part of its mission, the Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board (the “board”) affirms the 

sacredness of life and the dignity of each person.  The board’s respect for all humans as children of 

God is evident in its commitment to protect the safety and dignity of all of its employees, students, 

and families.  This protection requires a climate of safety, accountability, and responsibility to self 

and others.  This policy and its procedural guidelines are intended to identify general standards of 

safe and appropriate footwear in the workplace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADOPTED Regular Meeting – September 22, 2021  DISTRIBUTION 
 Motion B–602 i) Trustees 
  ii) Administration 
  iii) Principals 
  iv)  Teaching Personnel 
  v) Non-Teaching Personnel 
___________________________________________________________________________ 


